
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Edition 1 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s good to be back! We hope you have had a wonderful summer 

and that you thoroughly enjoyed the break. The staff have come 

back well rested and full of enthusiasm for the year ahead and we 

are delighted to see that the pupils have the same attitude.  

We have created this weekly bulletin for our centre and home 

students to keep them up to date with any school news and 

helpful information for our families.  

Thank you to those who were able to make our attendance 

matters session with Goz our Education Welfare Officer last week. 

We hope you will find her support for the duration of your child’s 

placement here a really meaningful one.  

Next week I will be sending out the dates for our half-termly 

family support group sessions. We hope that many of you will be 

able to attend. 

Our centre target setting evening was also a great success with 

100% attendance. 

Well done to all our students on such a brilliant return to school - 

have a wonderful weekend. 

Louise.  

  

Please support your child in ensuring they are wearing the correct 

uniform each day at school or for their home tuition lesson.  

We ask that all centre pupils dress in a smart, appropriate manner in 

the centre and the following uniform requirements apply: 

• A light blue polo shirt (can be purchased from reception) 
• Child’s own school trousers or school knee length shorts or skirt.  
• No jeans, joggers, leggings or non-school shorts are permitted, or 
ripped trousers  
• Plain black, navy or grey jumper, cardigan or sweatshirt 
• Sensible and comfortable footwear 
• No sliders, high heels or Crocs 
• If jewellery is worn, please ensure that it is discrete; a pair of studs 
or sleepers are permitted for earrings 
• If make-up is worn, please ensure that it is subtle 
• No hats, hoods or sunglasses (indoors) 
• No bare shoulders or midriffs 
• No long or acrylic nails. 
 
Home tuition pupils are not required to wear a uniform but we ask 
that parent/carers support their child in wearing appropriate clothing 
(no shorts, night wear, crop tops or bare shoulders). 

Our vision: 

• To provide a safe, 
enriching and 
nurturing environment, 
with wellbeing at its 
heart; where children 
and young people, can 
learn, gain confidence 
and thrive. 

 
Our values: 
  
To promote resilience, self-
confidence, tolerance, 
and respect 
  
Our aims: ‘Building 
confidence for the future’  

 

Our value this half 
term is 

 

 

 

Getting back to school routines is often hard as sleep 

hygiene has regressed over the summer break when less 

routine and structure to our day is likely to occur. Last 

week we discussed ways to improve sleep hygiene during 

our wellbeing session. Click on the link below for some 

helpful tips to support your child. 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/information-

support/children/ 

 

On Friday 22nd September all staff and students 

will be invited to wear jeans in return for a 

small donation to raise money for Jeans for 

Genes. 

The Jeans for Genes campaign raises 

awareness of the daily challenges faced 

by those living with a genetic condition 

and raises money to fund projects that 

make a tangible difference to the lives of 

those affected. 

 

Mild Illness and School Attendance - UK Government  

“This year the UK Government is kicking off the school term with a discussion on 

issues related to mild illness and school attendance. An issue which has been 

particularly active since the commencement and draw down of the UK 

Government's response to the COVID-19 period. Many parents are increasingly 

unsure of how to act when a child reports themselves to be ill. In addition, the 

growing instability of world affairs has translated in increased anxiety among 

pupils. The UK Government is committing itself to mitigating this rising issue, with 

the Royal College of General Practitioners (RCGP) producing new guidance on 

medical absences and the Department for Education writing to school leaders on 

the matter. To read both the letter, and the RCGP guidance, please follow the 

links:” (credit – Andrew Hall Safeguarding Briefing) 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/letter-to-school-leaders-on-mild-

illness-and-school-attendance/letter-to-school-leaders-on-mild-illness-and-school-

attendance 

https://bjgplife.com/the-role-of-the-gp-in-maximising-school-attendance/ 
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Weekly E-SAFETY Advice 

 


